
 

 

29 April 2021 
 
Our ref: 8781209 
 
Dear Year 13 Parent/Carers and Students 
 
Re: Year 13 Parent Update  
 
I hope you and your family are well and have had a positive start to the summer term.  
 
I am writing to share with you arrangements for Year 13 students as their time at South Hunsley 
Sixth Form College comes to an end. 
 
Leaving Date 
 
With the removal of external examinations this year, there is no set leaving date for all Year 13 
students.  Students will stop attending each of their subjects on the day of their final assessment in 
that subject, or when all necessary work has been submitted.  For most students this will mean that 
they will be finished by Friday 21 May 2021.  Unfortunately, we will not be able to hold our normal 
‘Leavers’ Assembly’, but will be looking at holding a few informal events over the final week in the 
Sixth Form Café to recognise this important milestone. 
 
Prom 
 
We have made a reservation for Friday 2 July 2021 at the Mercure Hull Grange Park Hotel, 
Willerby for our Sixth Form prom.  Further details, including information about ticket sales will go 
out to Year 13 students very soon. 
 
If for any reason we are unable to continue with the prom due to Covid restrictions, then the full 
price of the ticket will be refunded. 
 
A Level Results Day 
 
A Level results day has been brought forward to Tuesday 10 August 2021.  Although final 
arrangements have yet to be confirmed, we hope to be able to hand results to students in person 
this year, social distancing permitting.  We will also be sending an electronic copy of these results 
to student email addresses on this day too.  Students should make sure they can access their 
school email accounts and that they have space in their mailbox in advance.  Colleagues will be 
available to support students and parents with any questions, including support with UCAS 
applications and Clearing as well as any other next steps they are exploring. 
  



 
Finally, can I again thank you for the tremendous support you have given during what has been 
another very challenging and difficult year.  On behalf of everyone across the school, thank you 
and please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this or any other issue further. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Richard Williman 
Headteacher 


